JLMC Minutes 12/14/2010
Approved
The JLMC met in regular session on December 14, 2010.  The meeting was called to order at 12:07 PM.

Members present were: Bob Veloski, Town Administrator; Robb Jutton, Assessing Assistant; Cab Vinton, Librarian; Ben Burlingame, Fire Department Captain; Marla Davis, Deputy Town Clerk
I. Review of minutes
A. Minutes for the 09/29/2010 JLMC meeting were reviewed and approved as written. Motion by Veloski, second by Davis, all in favor.
II. Old Business

A. First Aid Log:  The Log has been defined by LAB Rule 1400 as being all First Reports of Injury reported to the Department of Labor (DoL).  These records are kept with the Finance Officer.
B. First Aid Kits: JLMC membership debated the wisdom of having First Aid Kits.  Discussion on liability took place.  JLMC agreed to ask Primex at the next meeting.  Veloski will invite Primex to speak at the next meeting.
C. AED (Automated External Defibrillator): Case has not yet been procured.  
III. New Business

A. Marla Davis asked to reflect in the minutes her appreciation to the Board of Selectmen for their action on replacing the out-door over-head lamp in front of the Town Office.  She is happy with the results of the parking lot lighting.
B. Jutton will ask for volunteers from each facility to receive basic CPR/First Aid training.  The 

        class will be coordinated with the Fire Department.
C. Veloski will arrange with Primex to discuss JLMC-related issues for the next meeting.  The next meeting date will revolve around Primex’s availability.

D. Jutton will forward a copy of the Safety Procedures to all department heads immediately.

IV. Safety Message:  Please don’t text while driving!
V. Next Meeting

A. The next meeting of the JLMC was scheduled for tentatively the 3rd Tuesday in March.  This will revolve around the availability of the Primex representative.
VI. Adjournment

A. Motion to adjourn by Veloski second by Burlingame, meeting adjourned at 1:16 PM.
Respectfully submitted,

Robb Jutton

JLMC Chair

